

June 8, 2013

Grounds Maintenance Services ATTN: Todd Ruedt 16982 W. National Avenue New Berlin, WI 53151

Dear Todd:

The Friends of the Brookfield Central High School Bands, Inc. acknowledges your donation of lawn maintenance valued at \$200.00 for the Bebop & BBQ held on Saturday, June 1st. Consequently, the evening was a great success because of your involvement!

With generous contributions like yours, the band is able to invest in more programs that help our students achieve musical excellence.

Thank you for your support.

Whenne D Waters

Sincerely,

Adrienne D. Waters

Bebop & BBQ 2013 Co-Chair of Corporate Sponsorships & Donations